31% March 2022
Dear Parent/Carer

| am writing to wish you a Happy and safe Easter. The children have taken part in
an Easter Service in School and online today and we have awarded ‘Effort Cups’ to a child in each year
group. They have also taken part in a traditional Easter egg hunt in the school grounds.

It was lovely to have the PTFA Easter Bingo last Friday with over £231 raised for school funds. We are
very pleased to inform you that our community champions application for Leasingham St.
Andrew's PTFA has made the final shortlist and therefore will go through to voting. Over the
Easter break, our PTFA will be up for voting in the Ruskington area. Voting will take place online
from Wednesday 6™ April to Sunday 24™ April 2022. To access this page, please visit:
www.lincolnshire.coop/ccvote. Anyone who has a dividend card can vote, so please inform all our
supporters, friends, and family to encourage them to vote for our group. If they are selected it
will really help the school and ultimately support and benefit our children.

All clubs except choir have now finished for this term and news ones will be offered at the start
of next term. Choir will continue as it moves towards some public performances. Any new children
can join choir from Year 1 to Year 6, just see Mr Hodgson.

You may have noticed lots of coloured lines around the school-grounds this is due to an exciting
new project. After a prolonged time of working with the local authority, we are pleased to
announce that in the next 18 months the school will be having a new permanent classroom built
to replace our mobile classroom. We will also have a new space for Andrew’s Angels to use. This
is great news and we are only one of three schools in the county to be involved. Further updates
as they happen.

Finally, thank you for your support again over the Spring Term. As we move into the Summer, we
are excited and optimistic of all the different thing to look forward to: sports days, plays and trips.
Any changes and updated PE days will be text out before that date.

We look forward to welcoming the children back on Wednesday 20" April.

Yours sincerely
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Mr D W Hodgson

Lincoln Road, Leasingham, Sleaford, Lincolnshire NG34 8JS
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